Education: Early Help and Safeguarding Newsletter
Thursday 13th February 2020
Welcome to the Education Early Help and Safeguarding Team newsletter.
We have enjoyed meeting up with many of you over the past couple of weeks. Tough subjects have been covered that reflect the complexity of your DSL roles. We would ask that on dissemination to school you consider your wellbeing alongside your colleagues. Slides are available now on BESS and by popular request filming takes place on the 14th February. This will provide you with a series of 15 minute videos to play in school. A link will be sent to all subscribing schools after half term.

Contextual Safeguarding 

The Contextual Safeguarding Hub

As many of you will be aware the Multi-Agency Contextual Safeguarding Hub is now in place in Birmingham. The purpose of the hub is to enable sharing of information. This then informs dynamic decision making on a case by case and city-wide strategic level. 

Emma-Louise would like to thank all DSLs that have responded to requests for critical information at the pace that has been required. This has enabled police and social workers to support young people and their wider families with greater understanding.

Development of Contextual Safeguarding for Education Settings
As a team we are working with Birmingham Safeguarding Children Partnership (BSCP) to ensure that the work that schools are undertaking is understood and works well with our partners. We will continue to work with you and keep you updated as implementation progresses.
For staff wanting to understand a little more about what ‘Contextual Safeguarding’ is; the link below will take you to a Ted Talk by Dr Carlene Firmin. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bCFZQcaIgDM
Education Safeguarding Conference 31st March – ‘Safeguarding our Most Vulnerable Children’
To support your knowledge and skills further, the Education Safeguarding Conference on 31st March will feature speakers with expertise in research and practice in this area. For staff that are unable to take time out of the school day, the conference will be filmed so that all subscribing schools can access the content.
Keynote Speaker 
I would like to draw your attention to our keynote speaker, Dr Jenny Lloyd.
Dr Jenny Lloyd is a Senior Research Fellow in the Contextual Safeguarding team, based within the International Centre at the University of Bedfordshire.  Jenny works on two research projects; within Hackney children and families social care to embed a contextual safeguarding approach, and with Ofsted to develop tools for identifying enablers and barriers to tackling harmful sexual behaviour in schools. Previously she has carried out local area audits to assess responses to peer-on-peer abuse and research into police models used to tackle child sexual exploitation.

DSL wellbeing

For those of you considering delivering DSL supervision in house, please note that supervision training is now available through Services for Education.
https://www.servicesforeducation.co.uk/our-offer/supervision-in-safeguarding/
A huge thanks from all of us for all that you do, it is a pleasure to work with you.
Wishing you a peaceful and restorative half term.
Julia, Emma-Louise, Jane, Sam, Liz and Jason
Education: Early Help and Safeguarding Team

Duty line: 0121 303 2291

Email: educationsafeguarding@birmingham.gov.uk
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